
Winter 2019 Newsletter

Greetings!
Thank you for your support!
You are making a difference.

Let us share with you
what the Lord has done
over the last few months.

Read on!

We are starting off 2019 at full speed!
Two installations completed and three more planned before Easter!

We are thrilled to have completed one re-installation and one brand new installation already in
2019 in two different regions in Guatemala. It is a blessing to reaffirm our commitment to existing
partners and connect with new ones in the first weeks of this year.
Our staff have already conducted one operator training as part of our Operator Certification
program for the Sololá area cluster. This serves as part of our commitment to support our
system partners and promote the long-term sustainability and effectiveness of our systems.
In the next 2 months we will have completed 3 more installations - 2 in Guatemala and 1 in
Cuba. We are eager to continue the work that God has laid before us and we ask for your
prayers as we do so.

VISIT OUR WEBSITE

Plans for 2019

This year we have 12 installations planned
with eleven of those being in Guatemala and
one in Cuba. There are many trips with
openings for team members, which are listed
on our website.
Our Spring Campaign, 100 Family Challenge,
will be in May this year. We hope you will
consider taking part.
In addition, we look forward to our Annual

http://www.livingwaterworldmissions.org


Banquet on October 25 in Visalia and our
Annual Operator's Conference on November
9 in Guatemala.

Find out more on our website

Update on Josue

After three surgeries, Josue has nearly all of
his eye sight restored in his eye that was
injured last summer. The doctors have been
satisfied with his recovery and healing. He
has been humbled by the outpouring of
support from so many of you and we all say
THANK YOU!

Call-to-action Link

January and February installations

Our first two installations of 2019 showcase
two central parts of the LWWM ministry in
Guatemala:
1) expanding clean water access to new
communities as we did in February in Santa
Elena, Peten;
and 2) supporting our existing systems like
we did with our re-installation of our 3rd
system that was over 10 years old.
We had amazing teams for these two
installations - 23 people from four states and
a 62 year age difference between the oldest
and youngest team members.

Check our our 2019 trip dates

Volcano Relief Continued

Last June we asked you to donate to
LWWM to provide aid to victims of the
Volcano del Fuego in Guatemala. Thanks to
the generosity of so many of you we have
been able to provide on-going resources to
our mission partners in the areas affected as

Plans for Cuba

In December, four of our board members
returned to Cuba to check in on our two
LWWM systems there and survey a
potential new installation site. It was a
blessing to reunite with Pastor Daniel of
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they provide clean water and food to the
volcano victims. Several of our systems have
been providing clean water to volcano
victims and we also assisted a volunteer fire
department in water distribution to victims.
The latest of the food distributions was just
before Christmas, through My Father's
House (Carlos and Heidi Fernandez) to
three communities impacted by the volcano.
The 100+ food baskets were gift-wrapped
for Christmas!

My Father's House

Iglesia de Dios EC in Santiago de Cuba and
with Pastor Ivan of El Cristo.
The Holy Spirit truly was at work in the
churches visited and we believe God is
opening doors to do more work in that
country. There is a great need for clean
water in many communities.
The first plan of action is an installation in
Jatibonico (east of Santa Clara) at the Iglesia
de Dios Monte de Oración. We are sending
a small team there in late March to install the
3rd LWWM system there. We hope there
may be more installations next winter.

Donate to the Cuba installation

Spring Campaign 2019 - 100 Family Challenge

Help us spread the word about Living Water World Missions this May by inviting your
friends and family to take the 100 Family Challenge!
From May 12 - May 27, set aside $3 a day to donate to a LWWM system. If 100 families (or
individual donors) can do $3 a day for 15 days then we can give a whole community a water
purification system that will give clean water to 100+ families for years to come.
We hope you consider taking the 100 Family Challenge and asking your church, your friends,
your Bible study group, your family, or your co-workers to do it too!

Stay tuned for more details! Or contact us now.

Contact US
PO Box 7509, Visalia, CA 93290

559-697-3004

FOLLOW US
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